Human Relations Commission Town Hall Meeting Preparation Thursday, September 20, 2018

A meeting of the Doylestown Borough Human Relations Commission was held on the above date with the following members in attendance: Chairperson, Fred Stanczak, Vice Chairperson, Linda Quinn, Secretary, Doreen Stratton, John Fraser, Laurie Smith Kaczanowska, Maxine Katz and Nancy Reilly. Also in attendance was Borough Manager, John Davis.

- 1. Approval of Minutes: The minutes from the August 22, 2018 meeting were approved.
- 2. Town Hall Meeting Monday, September 24, 2018 Power Point Review:
 - Welcome and Introduction of the Human Relations Commission members- Nancy Reilly
 Brief History of the Human Relations Commission – Nancy Reilly and Doreen Stratton
 - b. Human Relations Commission Responsibilities Linda Quinn
 - c. Using the Human Relations Commission Resources- Fred Stanczak
 - d. The Peace Center- Barbara Simmons, Executive Director
 - e. LGBTQ- Marlene Pray, Executive Director, Rainbow Room
 - f. Doylestown Discussion- Rev. David Green, Salem United Church of Christ
 - g. Questions, Comments, Suggestions
 - h. Closing Comments Maxine Katz
- **3.** Lauren Williams, Esq., from Curtain & Heefner, LLP, will be available to answer questions. Laurie Kaczanowska will greet attendees at the door and hand out 3 x 5 cards.
- 4. Adjournment

The next Human Relations Commission meeting is Wednesday, October 24, 2018.

Submitted by Doreen Stratton